From: Bryson Heezen [mailto:heezenb@hammescosports.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 6:20 PM

To: Phillips, Rob

Cc: Zellers, Ledell

Subject: The Edgewater address change request

Mr. Phillips,

| am project coordinator for The Edgewater Hotel Company LLC (agent of which is Robert Dunn
22 E Mifflin St STE 800).

The current address for The Edgewater is 666 Wisconsin Ave. I’'m writing to you to propose
changing the name of the 126’ strip of public right of way fronting the Edgewater Hotel
property from Wisconsin Ave to Wisconsin Pl. | have attached a site plan with the strip
identified. In addition we’d like to change the address number to 1 simultaneous with the
street name change. The final result being 1 Wisconsin Place (PL).

Can you please confirm that this email is sufficient to start the resolution process? If it is |
suspect Engineering staff will draft the resolution that will go to Common Council, Board of
Public Works and any other necessary agency. If this is not the case, please let me know how to
proceed as soon as you can.

| appreciate you taking time to review this request.

Thank you,

Bryson

Bryson Heezen, Development
Hammes Company

22 East Mifflin Street, Suite 800
Madison, Wisconsin 53703
Phone: 608-274-7447

Fax: 608-274-7442
heezenb@hammescosports.com




